
There are currently 112 legal lots

ready for new home construction in

2017 and 2018.

We may see approximately 250 more

lots become available following

possible construction at new

developments in 2018-2021.

We hope to see additional

commercial growth over the next

few years – due to strong regional

job growth in the Puget Sound

Region.




